Classes for September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, I wanted to take a moment to share some exciting news about the classes and staff arrangements for our pupils.

Early Years Class

We are thrilled to announce that our Early Years Class will include both Reception and Nursery pupils. In September your children will be taught by Mrs. Moore and Mrs. Paisley, who will be supported by the brilliant Miss Ward. Together, they will create a nurturing and engaging environment for our youngest learners.

Key Stage 1 Class

In Key Stage 1, we are pleased to have Mrs. Barton as the class teacher. She will be supported by Miss Harrison and Miss. Metcalfe, who are both dedicated to ensuring that our pupils thrive and enjoy their learning experiences.

Key Stage 2

Year 3 Class, we are excited to welcome Miss Taylor as our new teacher for the Year 3 class. She brings fresh ideas and a passion for teaching that will inspire our pupils as they continue their educational journey. The children will meet Miss Taylor on transfer day. Additionally, the brilliant Mrs. Keith will be supporting in Key Stage 2. In our Year 4 Class, Mrs. Beveridge will be teaching the class, providing a supportive and challenging learning environment. Year 3 and 4 will come together on some afternoons during the week but will be taught Maths and English separately in our brand new incredible therapeutic classrooms.

Our new Key Stage 2 therapeutic classrooms

Our new therapeutic classrooms are beginning to take shape. These classrooms are a brand-new approach that redefines the traditional classroom set up. Our new classrooms are welcoming, safe, inviting environments that cultivate learning through their design. They calm stress hormones and increase feelings of emotional safety, whilst meeting the emotional and mental health needs of the children. Therapeutic classrooms include calm spaces and flexible seating and allow children to work where they feel most comfortable. They take into consideration space, lighting, comfortability, accessibility and inclusivity.







If you have any questions or would like to discuss your child's transition to their new class, please do not hesitate to reach out. We are here to support you and your children every step of the way. You might have spotted that, Miss Noon has not been mentioned. Miss Noon will be leaving us at the end of this academic year to take early retirement and enjoy spending time with her family.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead! Warm regards,

Mrs Overton